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Senator Jim Tedisco (R,C,I-REF-Glenville), Assemblyman Robert Smullen and Assemblyman

Brian Miller today welcomed Cornell Cooperative Extension 4-H Program high school

students from Poland, Dolgeville, and Old Forge to the state Capitol.

"The 4-H Program is a tremendous program that offers young people hands-on learning

opportunities that help them grow into caring, contributing and responsible members of

https://www.nysenate.gov/issues/4-h


society. It was a pleasure to join my colleagues and meet with some great young people who

will be the future leaders of tomorrow," said Senator Tedisco.

 


